
Extract from the 433rd   Meeting of the Agency, held on 14 December 
2004, in Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford 
 
4. Request for Oral Hearing 
 

(i) Indaver Ireland – Reg No 167-1 
The Directors considered documentation from the Office of Licensing and Guidance 
concerning a total of 6 requests received for an Oral Hearing of the objections raised 
in relation to the proposed decision on the Waste Licence application of Indaver 
Ireland, Carranstown, Co Westmeath, Register of Licence No 167-1.  The Programme 
Manager had examined all the requests and considered that they satisfied the criteria 
set down by the Agency in relation to Oral Hearings.  Following discussion on the 
issues raised in the Programme Manager’s Report, dated 13 December, 2004, the 
Directors decided that an Oral Hearing should be heard. 
 
The Directors decided that Ms Marie O’Connor, Senior Inspector in the Office of 
Licensing and Guidance, should be appointed as Chairperson of the Oral Hearing 
Committee. It was agreed that the OLG and OEE would discuss and make 
recommendations regarding an assistant to the Chairperson. 

 


